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REP. HAMPTON HAILS PROGRESS ON A  

STATE-WIDE WATER PLAN  
 

Simsbury's State Representative John K. Hampton is pleased to announce that, as a result of Public 

Act 14-163 that he championed in 2014 to address the absence of a comprehensive statewide water plan, 

the Connecticut Water Planning Council’s (WPC) has recently submitted a draft State Water Plan for 

public review. 

 

“When I began serving as Simsbury’s State Representative, and upon learning of an environmentally 

unsound plan to divert water from the Farmington River, I was very surprised to find out that 

Connecticut had no statewide water plan,” Rep. Hampton said. “I immediately got to work with experts 

in the field and directed the WPC to prepare a state water plan by July 1, 2017, replacing the state's long-

range water resources management plan, which was never developed.” 

 

Panel discussion can be viewed here. 

 

The WPC has opened a public review period to give Connecticut residents, businesses, and other 

stakeholders an opportunity to provide feedback before it is finalized early next year. Interested parties 

will have an opportunity to review the draft plan and provide the group with their comments through 

November 20, 2017. The plan can be reviewed at www.ct.gov/water. 

 

“I encourage everyone to visit the website above and provide feedback so as many voices as possible are 

heard on this critical issue,” Rep. Hampton said. “We have seen as drought has affected a number of 

states throughout the country and, while we have been fortunate in Connecticut so far, we must be 

prepared for any water supply related eventuality.” 

 
John Hampton represents Simsbury’s 16th Assembly District. He is Assistant Majority Leader, 

Ranking Member of the Internship Committee, and serves on the Aging and Commerce Committees.  
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https://www.cga.ct.gov/asp/cgabillstatus/cgabillstatus.asp?selBillType=Public+Act&which_year=2014&bill_num=163
https://www.cga.ct.gov/asp/cgabillstatus/cgabillstatus.asp?selBillType=Public+Act&which_year=2014&bill_num=163
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gvpVwzEn78s&feature=youtu.be&t=17m47s
http://www.ct.gov/water

